TK Waters Campaign
7749 Normandy Blvd #121-805
Jacksonville, Fi 32221

RECEIVED
June 7, 2022 JUN 10 2022

BUVAL co‘%ﬂs&
. By,
Mike Hogan

Duval County Supervisor of Elections
105 E. Monroe Street
Jacksonville, FI 32202

The Honorable Mike Hogan,

As a special election for Jacksonville Sheriff has been called, to fill a vacancy, please allow this letter to
serve as notice that my campaign is now active for this 2022, special election, as opposed to the 2023
Jacksonville Unitary Elections.

Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

TK Waters



